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August 25, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
There has been a possible exposure in the school that could have involved several students and staff 
members (even if the person was multiple steps away from the original exposure). 
To illustrate the possible steps away from the exposure; 

- Level 1: Individual who has tested positive 
- Level 2: Direct exposure to the individual who was in contact of COVID positive individuals  
- Level 3: Staff and students who were possibly exposed to some who was exposed at level 2 

Our students and staff are currently at the level 3 exposure and students will be contacted individually if 
they are at the level 2 exposure.  
 
Therefore, to be safe we are asking that all students isolate themselves and get a Covid test after 5 days 
from today (August 30, 2021). We will be closing the school building for 14 days.  Students may return 
on September 9, 2021.  Students need to remember that school will continue, but classes will continue 
on with remote services.  Please remember to check in daily with your teachers. 
 
As a reminder, please do not send students to school when they are ill.  As you have often heard, please 
wear a mask when in public, wash your hands often with soap and water, follow social distancing 
guidelines and use hand sanitizer when touching public doorknobs etc. 
 
Please keep in contact with your teachers.  Take care of yourself and family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Cheryl Grass     Marlita Haviland 
 
Cheryl Grass      Marlita Haviland 
 
 
 

http://www.shontoprep.org/

